November 30, 1959.

Prof . Robert Burgess Steward
The Fletcher School of

Law and Diplomacy

Medford, Mass.

U. 8. A.

Dear Professor Steward:

We would like to inform you that for twenty-two years there
has existed in Mexico City a non-profit, private institution dedlcated
to higher education and to reseach work in the field of humanities and
in some of the social sciences. Its name is El1 Colegio de México and
it is directed by a group of well known persocnalities.

El Colegio de México has been publishing for thirteen years,
besides its teaching and research activities, a hispanic, literary
and philologieal review and a historical one, for thn years. It intends
now to inieiate a quarterly publication on international affairs.

This, of course, would be a periodical devoted to give to the
Spanish-speaking readers, that is to say, to Spain and to the nineteen
Iatin-American countiies, a notion of their own international problems
and of those of the wain nations or regions of the world. These pro-
blems are not only juridieal, but political economic, soclal and cul-

tural as well.

The review would have an initial section dedicated to the pu-
nlieation of artielss, of an average length of 14,500 to 9,000 words, in
which a particular subject or theme, the presentation of which could be
of international interest, would be dealt with. It would have a book=-
review sesction and ancthar of documents, where those which could have
a notable international rspercussion would be reproduced.

El Colegioc de México intends to pay the contributions it publi-
shes: 1t offers a fee of 20 American deollars for an article, and from
10 to 20 dollars for a book-review, according to its extent. E1l Colegio
does not pretend to acquire through these payments exclusive literary
rights, that is to say, in all languages, but only in the Spanish languae
ge. In this manner, the authors who write in a language other than the
Spanish, would be free to use those sawe articles for publications in
reviews or periodicals in thelr own language.

El Colegioc de México would like to invite you mwost heartily to
send a contribution, perhaps on some of the topics you usually cover in
your courses, as, for sxample, on Internaticnal Relations. We would
1ike you to consider yourself a permanent collaborator of 1ts periodi-
cal, so that you may send, without further invitation, those articles
and boocksreviews that may come forth from your habitual work or activity

LR



with the certainty that they will be most welcomed.

El Colegio de México would alsc appreciate very much if you
could indicate to us the name and address of friends or colleagues of
yours whom you consider 1liable to be interested in cooperating with
us.

In the hope of hearing fromw you soon, we remain.

Sincerely yours

Daniel Cosfo Villegas
Apartadc' 2123
México, D.F.
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